
 

Woore Primary and Nursery school has 60 families on roll including the nursery. Eleven families 

responded to the survey which equates to 18% of the number of families. 

Questions 

1. Do you feel that the school/nursery site is a safe site? 

Yes-11 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

2. Do you feel that the site is tidy and welcoming? 

Yes-11 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

3. Do you consider the current school and directional signage around the site to be adequate? 

Yes-11 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

4. Are you aware as a parent/carer visitor during the day, you should report to the school 

reception via the main entrance? 

Yes-11 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

5. You should be aware that daytime visitors are asked to wear a school visitor badge and staff 

should wear their school IDs. Do you feel that both the visitor badges and staff ID system are 

well deployed and evident on the occasions when you visit? 

Yes-11 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

6. Unauthorised use of school grounds can be an issue for some schools. Are you currently 

aware of any unauthorised people using our school site out-of-hours? This would include 

people walking with dogs. 

Yes-1 (9%) Note: No further details given to the school 

No-10 (91%) 

7. Additional comments made with regard to safety on the school site: 

 An observation has been made that visitors are not observing the ‘Keep to the Path’ 

sign. It was suggested that a fence be installed between the fence and the car park. 

 The amount of cars on the car park are a concern at drop off and pick up times. A 

question of whether rules are being enforced was asked. 

With regards to these comments, messages continue to go out to parents/carers on 

‘keeping to the path’ and parking on the school site. It is not always possible for a 

member of staff to man this each day and would ask if parents could politely adhere to 

the rules in place. At this current time, funds for a fence separating the path to the car 

park are not available. 
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